BELAFONTE PRESENTS, INC.

June 17, 1958

The Honorable Emilio S. Belaval
Supreme Court of Puerto Rico
oan Juan, Puerto Rico

Dear Judge Belaval:

We read with great interest and admiration the review of your
play "La Hacienda De Los Cuatros Vientos", which appeared in
Variety of June 4, 1958.

We would like to get a copy of the play. If it is written in Spanish,
has an English translation been made, and if not, can we get a copy of
it in its original form? -

I would appreciate hearing from you at your ear}iést convenience.

Sincerely yours,
70 A}
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